
 

 

 

The March 18, 2020 City of Eastvale Planning Commission Meeting will be 
conducted pursuant to the provisions of the Governor’s Executive Order N-25-20 
 
The City of Eastvale encourages your participation in the upcoming Planning Commission 

meeting; however, in order to minimize the spread of the COVID-19 virus, City Hall Council 

Chambers will be closed to the public. Please see the instructions below on how to participate 

via GoTo Webinar: 

 

1. You are strongly encouraged to participate in the meeting live by joining a GoTo Webinar 

platform. Access to this platform may found at: http://bit.ly/2QnBuK2  

 

If you are unable to participate online, please feel free to call in at:  

  

Phone: (646) 558-2166 

Audio Access Code: 258-418-091 

 

A recording of the meeting will be available within 24 hours of adjournment at:  

 

https://www.eastvaleca.gov/government/commissions/planning-commission/agendas-

minutes-recordings  

 

2. If you wish to make a public comment and/or a comment on a specific agenda item, please 

submit your comment via email by 5:00 P.M. on Wednesday, March 18, 2020 to the 

Planning Manager at jkillebrew@eastvale.gov. Comments read will be timed and limited 

to 3 minutes. Your comments will be distributed to the Planning Commission and every 

effort will be made to read your comment into the record, but some comments may not be 

read due to time limitations. 

 

 

The City of Eastvale thanks you in advance for taking all precautions to prevent 

spreading the COVID 19 virus.   
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